
Jewellery

Children must only wear stud earrings to
school. If they come to school with
‘dangly’ earrings they will be asked to
remove them for health and safety. On PE
days, children need to either remove
earrings or cover them with micropore
tape to ensure that they do not sustain an
injury. 
Necklaces are also to be left at home. We
don’t want injuries or broken jewellery
which can lead to upset. 

Newsletter
Friday 13th September 2024

Dear Families, 
It’s been a busy week at Mylor Bridge! We’ve all settled into the swing of the new
term and have enjoyed welcoming in our newest members of the school who have
been a joy to get to know. 
We look forward to seeing many of you at the Class Welcome Meetings next week.
Thank you everyone for endeavoring to ensure your child is at school for doors
opening at 8:45am. 
With the weather being so incredibly changeable at the moment, it is important for
your child to have their coat in school every day. 
Have a wonderful weekend!
Mrs Pallôt 

Snack and food reminders

Please remember that we are a no nuts
school. This includes all types of nut
butter, nuts as a snack and nuts in
granola or cereal bars. Thank you for
your support with this. 

We want to encourage children to bring
a healthy snack for breaktimes. Snacks
should ideally be fruit or vegetables. 

Please ensure you have a conversation
with your child about the school dinner
choice which is made for them as there
are times when children are not eating
all of their lunch and we don’t want
hungry children in the afternoon!

You may be aware of the
new government guidance

relating to attendance
which came in to effect

over the summer. Attached
is a flyer explaining more

about the changes. 

Nasal Flu Vaccinations will
take place in school on 3rd

October 2024.
Please see the letter form the

nursing team. 

Attendance


